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Report of the Nominating Committee - June 12, 2017 
 
The nominating committee is pleased to submit the following recommendation of a 
candidate for board membership: 
 

1. Stephen Hussey – Chartered Accountant 
 
A completed application form for the above candidate has been received (attached) and 
was attached for your review prior to the AGM where we will have an election for 1 
vacancy on the board. 
 
Submitted to the Board by Christena Laitinen and Nominating Committee 
 
**See board application below on page 2. 
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